28 Park Road

CV21 2QH

Rugby



Derbyshire Leicestershire Rutland

Warwickshire Northamptonshire

Hazell House Burnthurst Lane Princethorpe Warwickshire CV23 9QA

08454 130999*

18 March 2016

Dear Rugby Village Bridge Club,

Rugby Village Bridge Club

Thank you so much for supporting The Air Ambulance Service. We are always so struck by the kindness and generosity of people like you who make such efforts to keep us flying.

Your gift of £150.00 really does make a difference. You help us deliver front line medical care that saves lives and helps people recover more quickly and effectively than if we'd not been there with such a rapid response.

In 2015 we flew over 1,800 missions across Warwickshire, Northamptonshire, Derbyshire, Leicestershire and Rutland, and in our line of work we never quite know what the next day will bring. Whether it is a rescue from a life-threatening medical emergency such as a stroke or heart attack or whether we'll be flying to a major road accident. It may be a serious equestrian accident or a major burn trauma. Whatever the emergency, we can assure you that we will be there wherever and whenever we are needed and we can only be there because people like you care enough to help us.

We do not receive any government funding and without the support of people like you we simply could not do the lifesaving work we do. Your continued support and that of many others ensures we can invest in the best people and equipment needed to provide one of the finest clinical services in the country.

Should you wish to find out more about our charity and see how your donation helps to deliver our service please visit our website theairambulanceservice.org.uk or call us on 08454 130999.

Once again, thank you for your support and dedication to our service. It means a lot to us and it means a great deal more to the people we help.

Yours sincerely,

Andy Williamson Chief Executive

P.S. If you have been helped by one of our services, and would like to share your story to help us raise awareness of our charity, we would particularly love to hear from you.

enquiries@theairambulanceservice.org.uk theairambulanceservice.org.uk